

Park Spring Primary School

'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk tel: 0113 2552526

Friday 13 May 2022

Ethos Statement "I am committed to setting myself smart goals"

Summer 2 Diary Dates

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place during this term;

10.06.2022 Reception Trip to Hesketh Farm

21.06.2022 Year 1 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Farm

21.06.2022 Singing at Pudsey Town Hall

06.07.2022 Sports Day 07.07.2022 Year 6 Transition Day

11.07.2022 BOW Nursery Trip to Tropical World

14.07.2022 EOW Nursery Trip to Tropical World

25.07.2022 Training Day

26.07.2022 Training Day

27.07.2022 School Closed for Summer

WE ARE BACK ON 5 SEPTEMBER 2022

ATTENDANCE

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be answered for phone calls. This is

last week's attendance report for the week ending 13 May 2022:

$\mathop{Rec} A$	95.5%	Rec B	90.6%
1a	92%	1b	97.5%
2a	89.7%	2b	90%
3a	93.8%	3b	98.7%
4a	96.5%	4b	96.4%
5a	97%	5b	93.8%

98.3%

6a

Total School: 94.8%

96.3% 60

Pickleball KS2

Who has heard of Pickleball? We now have some Pickleball experts at Park Spring as some of our KS2 children attended an event at John Charles Centre for Sport and found out all about this inclusive activity! Everyone had great fun and learned a lot about the rules and skills of this exciting new sport.

For more info on Pickleball click here









INTERPLAY THE ATTRE VEARS FREE Interactive Performance for Families

An interactive performance for children aged 3-8 and their families.

Thumbelina is an enchanting tale of a miniature girl trying to find her place in the world, brought to life through live music, dance and song.

Children and their adults play an active role in helping Thumbelina escape from a hungry toad, build a shelter from sticks and through their play, give her the strength to carry on and make it Thumbelina

safely home.

A gentle and playful experience with the beauty of the natural world at its heart.

"Memorable, interactive and captivating" - Audience Feedback

Book online for free: https://www.interplaytheatre.co.uk/whats-on/

Address: Interplay Theatre, Armley Ridge Road, Leeds, LS12 3LE

Local Charity Support

6h

99%

We are looking for our next local charity to support! In September we will begin again raising money for our; international charity, Love the One; our national charities, Comic Relief and Children in need; and a new, local charity picked by our school council. If you know of a local charity to Bramley, Pudsey or wider Leeds that could use our support, please get in touch to the Year 6 email: year6@parkspringprimary.co.uk. School Council

will decide with the help of all pupils who to support before the end of term, so please get in touch before the end of June!



Sports Day 2022—Wednesday 6th July

Our sports day will take place on 6 July and just in case we need there is a provisional date of 13 July (we know we can't always rely on the good old English weather), We hope this allows you the time to make arrangements to attend.

10am-12pm Years 1,2,3

12-1pm Lunch as a whole school on the field with parents. **SPORTS**

1-3pm Years 4,5,6

Nursery and Reception TBC



We hope you can make it!



Jubilee Celebrations

Well what can we say!!!

On Monday we celebrated Queen Elizabeth's Platinum Jubilee as a whole school. It was one of those Park Spring Days that makes it very special to have you all in our Park Spring family! There were so many happy faces at lunch time and so many engaged children at the assembly at the end of the day.

Thank you to EVERYONE who went the extra mile ... if you dressed up ... Booked time off work ... organised and collected raffle prizes ... made a cake ... bought raffle tickets ... made a flag ... designed a crown ... dressed up for the day... the list is endless. There were some fantastic entries into the competitions and the judges had a hard job of choosing from them all.

I think we all had an amazing day and we couldn't have done it without the support and organisation of our Jubilee Team and staff. Thank you to you all for giving up your spare time to help organise such a great day for staff and children (even though we were all a little worried about the weather).

Please see some of our many photo's of the fun we had on Monday.





























Warmer Weather

Please ensure your child a suitably dressed for the ever changing weather conditions. Please apply sun cream before school as we will not be able to apply this for children. Please ensure your child has a sun hat.

Absence Reporting—Please remember to report your child's absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to **07891 274 260**







